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Y6 Leavers Party – snacks and 

drinks will be provided, no 

money required.  Children 

must not bring mobile phones 

with them. 

Upcoming Events… 

Mon Jul 16th  

 Yr 6 Transition Day at High 

School 

 Class of Mum & Dad 

Wed Jul 18th  

 Parents Evening – please 

contact your child’s teacher 

if you would like to make an 

appointment 

Thur Jul 19th  

 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

(parents / carers of Y6 invited 

to attend – max 2 people) 

 Leavers Party 6pm – 7.30pm 

Fri Jul 20th  

 Governor Awards Assembly 

(sorry we are unable to 

accommodate parents / 

carers to watch this) 

 House Charity Day 

 School Closes for Summer 

 

Class of Mum & Dad – Mon 16th 

On Monday 16th we are holding 

a Class of Mum & Dad session in 

Year 6 (9am – 12pm).  Parents 

and carers of children in Years 3, 

4 & 5 were invited a few weeks 

ago to come and experience 

life as a Year 6 pupil.  They will 

be learning some of the things 

expected in Year 6, abiding by 

the same expectations and 

experiencing playtime! 

Please can parents who 

confirmed on Parentmail that 

they would be attending wait 

on the playground at 9am for 

collection by Mrs Whitmarsh.  

School Uniform is not required! 

House Charity Day – Fri 20th 

Letters will be coming home with 

children early next week 

explaining what their team is 

doing next Friday to raise money 

for each team’s chosen charity.   

Please look out for the letters in 

book bags. 

East Barnby 

Many of our year 5 & 6 children 

have been at East Barnby 

Residential Centre in Whitby this 

week.  They have taken part in 

Canoeing, Raft Building, Skiing, 

Sea Shore exploring, Den Building, 

Orienteering and Beck 

Scrambling.  A good time has 

been had by all!   

A big thankyou to all the staff who 

gave up their time to take the 

children.  

 

Find Out Fridays - Thank you to all parents and carers who 

have been able to join us for Find Out Fridays.  We hope you 

have found the sessions interesting and a fun and different 

way of seeing what your children are learning. 

Yr 6 Transition Day – Mon 16th 

Year 6 children will be 

attending their new high 

schools on Monday.  They 

can travel on the Thornes 

school bus – no money / 

pass required. 
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